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Statement by Con Edison on Department of Justice Clearance of Proposed Merger with Northeast
Utilities
February 9, 2001

NEW YORK, Feb. 9 /PRNewswire/ -- The process of securing regulatory approvals that are conditions to the Con Edison/Northeast Utilities merger
continues following the Department of Justice clearance. Con Edison continues to review the merger while awaiting the remaining approvals expected
from the Securities and Exchange Commission. SOURCE Consolidated Edison
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